
 
 

 

2024 Wisconsin Statewide 

Virtual Procurement Conference 

November 13-14, 2024 
 

 

Mark your calendar for the 9th annual Wisconsin Statewide Procurement Conference 

to be held virtually on the afternoon of Wednesday, November 13th and the morning 

of Thursday, November 14th. 

 
Topics will include: 

• IT Best Practices 

• Contract Administration 

• STAR Strategic Sourcing 

• Waivers 

• Procurement systems 

• And more! 

 

 
Registration opens in October. 

The Conference is for State Agency employees and UW procurement staff only. 

More information will be released as it becomes available.  

Contact Anne Gerke at Anne.Gerke@wisconsin.gov with any questions. 
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